
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Greetings: 
 
On behalf of ICIRR, I am writing to express our support for the resolution before the 
Cook County Board of Commissioners this morning "ADDRESSING THE HARMFUL 
EFFECTS OF IMMIGRANT CHILD AND FAMILY DETENTION AND CALLING ON THE 
U.S. CONGRESS AND THE EXECUTIVE BRANCH TO RESCIND THE “ZERO 
TOLERANCE” POLICY."  We stand with Commissioner Garcia in urging the Board to 
take a strong stand against this Administration's indiscriminate policy of prosecuting all 
immigrants arriving at our borders and using their children as leverage to deny them 
due process.  Thank you for your consideration. 
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